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Dear parents,

As part of our commitment to promoting health and wellness, we are pleased to announce a
Breast Cancer Awareness Program by celebrating Pink Day on Wednesday 30™ October
2024.This initiative is part of our effort to increase awareness, support early detection, and

stand in solidarity with those affected by breast cancer.

The dress code for the same will be:
Girls - Pink modest dress

Boys -  Pink shirt & Black pant

Note: If the students are not having the above mentioned dress they have to come to school in

regular proper school uniform
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Saji Oommen
Principal




